
Dear Editor  
 
Thank you again for your attention concerning our manuscript entitled: " The CRISPR/Cas System: 
an Emerging Technology in Stem Cell Research”.  We replied  as recommended from Reviewers  
 

Reviewer #1  

There are some minor typographical/grammatical errors throughout the Manuscript (examples as 

marked by red track, but not an exhaustive presentation, are attached for your reference in a 

separate e-mail to the WJSC Editorial Office). 

 

Thank you for revising our manuscript. As requested we revised the manuscript accordingly 

 

Reviewer #2 

 

This review describes about the CRISPR/Cas system in stem cell research. Core tips may be revised 
to include the description about other than degenerative disease. 
 

Thank you for revising our manuscript. As requested we revised the core tips 

 

 

 

We thank the reviewers for helping us to improve the manuscript quality  and accurate reading 

of the text. 

 


